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Effective as of Dec. 23, 2022, the U.S. Department of Homeland Security
(DHS) has returned to longstanding public charge policy, making it safe for
non-citizens and their families to access health programs for which they
qualify. Many non-citizen residents could be eligible for free or low-cost
health insurance through Washington Healthplanfinder.
 
Receiving health coverage through Washington Healthplanfinder –
including Washington Apple Health (Medicaid) will not affect your or a
family member’s immigration status or citizenship application. More
information about Medicaid is available from Apple Health.

For more information contact The Arc of King County at 206-829-7053 or
Ask@arcofkingcounty.org

Read more in your preferred language: 
https://www.wahealthplanfinder.org/us/en/health-

coverage/who-can-sign-up/immigrants.html

To get started, call
1-855-923-4633

Help is available in over 200 languages.

For information about the coverage available to
noncitizens under Apple Health:

https://www.hca.wa.gov/free-or-low-cost-health-care/i-
need-medical-dental-or-vision-care/noncitizens
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